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Friday 13th October 2023 
Dear Families, 

 
We can’t believe that we are at the end of our first half 
term and what a busy start to the year we have had. 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who came to 
Parents’ Evening this week – it was wonderful to see so 
many of you in person and to be able to celebrate the 
great start that your children have made in their new 
classes. 
 
Thank you for supporting our Harvest Celebration 
yesterday. Thanks to your generosity we were able to 
send a huge amount of produce to the Jubilee 
Foodbank.  
 
We are looking for lunchtime supervisors to support 
the children from 12pm-1pm each day. It is a small 
amount of time, but a very rewarding role! If you are 
interested, or you know anyone who may be interested 
– please do fill in the online application form or contact 
the school Office on 01858 465359. Thank you. 
Click here to complete the application. 
 
Finally, we say goodbye to Mrs Parker today. We will 
miss her endless enthusiasm and positivity. We are 
very grateful for all that she has given to the school 
over the years, the fantastic sporting and Forest School 
opportunities that she has shared with our children. 
We wish her well and the best of luck and thank her for 
all she has given to the school. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful half term break. 
 
God bless,  
Mrs Dabbs 

 
           
 
 
 

Key dates for your diaries… 
Monday 16th October – Friday 20th October 

School Closed – Half Term Break 
 
Monday 23rd October – Back to school 
 
Friday 10th November – Quiz Night in the Church Hall 
 
Thursday 16th November – Homework projects hand in 
 
Friday 17th November – INSET DAY  

School closed for children 

 
 
 

https://www.aquinas-cmat.org/vacancies-single/?Category=Midday%2520Supervision&Advert=1HHLsfJ1iA1J%2FNSavxDy%2Fg%3D%3D&Region=StJoseph%27sCatholicSchool(MarketHarborough)

